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Dear Ms. Ritu,

Thank you very much for your nice letter of February 4' 2014.

It was indeed a pleasure and a pride for me to see the wonderful work

that you have been doing for the children ofrural India.

Your devotion, dedication and determination to the cause of
rural education deserves admiration and appreciation.

May God bless you!

Warm regards to Prakash.

Yours sincerely,
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Mr. Ritu Prakash Chhabria
Managing Trustee,
Mukul Madhav Foundation,
Harmony, 5, ICS Coiony,
Ganeshkhind Road, Pune 411 0078
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